
 

                            Upcoming Events 
 
     March 2nd            Dr. Seuss’s Birthday  
     March 11-15th         Spirit Week  
     March 11th            Wear blue &/or purple 
     March 12th            Wear yellow &/or red 
     March 13th            Wear CVP gear /crazy hair 
     March 14th        Wear as many colors of the    
rainbow as you can            
     March 15th          St.Patricks’s Day fun/Wear Green 
       
    
Summer 2024-Fall 2024-25 
Registration is now due !"#$%& Please 
turn in forms to office as soon as 
possible to ensure a saved spot. We 
are now open to the public for 
registration. 
 
                              St. Patrick’s Day 
March 17th is St. Patrick’s Day.  We will be having a 
GREEN filled day and some leprechaun fun in the 
classrooms on Friday March 15th.  Wear as much 
GREEN as you can!! 
                         
                       Spirit Week   
March 11th – Wear blue &/or purple 
March 12th – Wear yellow &/or red  
March 13th – Wear CVPS gear /crazy hair 
March 14th – Wear as many colors of the 
rainbow as you can. 
March 15th – Wear green &/or St. Patrick’s gear 
 
Sign in and Out 
Please make sure an adult is signing your child 
in and out each day. We had 10 missed sign 
outs last week! If the state comes in for 
inspection and your child is not signed in or out 
we are fined $100 per signature.  
                 

               Permanent Impressions 
If you missed Officer Alan he will be back 
Thursday 3/7 to provide fingerprinting and 
other safety options for your child.  Please 
come chat with me if you would like to do this. 
All proceeds go to charity for Fallen Officers. 
             

                     Book Challenge        Starts March 1st-March 31st   
We are doing a book reading challenge to 
promote the Love of Reading! 
 
      1.Read a book with your child  

2.Write the name of book and author on 
book template provided. 
3.Turn it into basket at drop off and or pick 
up. 
4. We will be displaying them in the hallway  

       and we will count them at the end of the   
month. Class with the most read books gets a 
popsicle party. 

 
 You can submit as many books as you 
want! If you need more book templates, 
there will be a basket out at pick up and 
drop off! J    

                       Happy Reading!! J 
 
                        
                     A Big Thank you!!!  
The Staff at Country Village appreciate your 
commitment to your children, and we thank 
you for giving us the opportunity to teach 
them. Because of you we love our jobs! 
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